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The Pinner Association
Response to “Sex Establishment Consultation Questionnaire™ December 2010,
Ql: Yes.

Q2 The number and location of sexual entertainment venues should be subject of strict local
authority control. It should not be left to market forces

The very nature of such establishments 1s such that regulation is required. Those who perform in
such places need protection from exploitation and also to behave in a proper manner. Those who
run them should be of demonstrable good character before being permitted to do so.  Areas need
protection against a proliferation of such establishments.

Q3. We agree with the proposed number
Q4: Y €S,
Q5: We agree with the Council’s proposed to treat individual wards as “a relevant locality™

Mr G. T. Wheal,
Chairman of Licensmg Sub-Committee,
The Pinner Association,

7" December 2010
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